Parish comments

From: Slingshy Parish Council
Sent: 14 August 2018 16:29
To: Development Management
Subject: 18/00686/MOUT

Members of Swinton, South Holme and Fryton have discussed the above application and
would like to recommend approval subject to the following conditicns:-

1. Upgrading the sewage system and drainage for run off rain water
2. and that the parish council would prefer the access be changed to right further into Aspen Way.

Many thanks

Gail Cook
Clerk to Slingsby, Fryton & South Holme Parish Council



